Ref.: 29/EO/V/17






         4th May 2017
Dear Residents,

VEHICLE SHORTCUT TO PONDOK INDAH MALL
It is with pleasure I wish to advise that we eventually finalize the preparation of vehicle shortcut to Pondok Indah Mall in the anticipation of traffic congestion at Jalan Metro Pondok Indah due to the construction of MRT and the underpass at the intersection at Lebak Bulus area.
Kindly check the attached directional map that provides you with the direction of using this shortcut to and from Pondok Indah Mall. Please note also that parking fee is applicable when using this shortcut.

It is hoped this facility will give all PIGA residents more convenience to reach Pondok Indah Mall and beyond.
I remain with,
Most sincerely yours in hospitality,

Hartawan H. Mariyono, Ir.

General Manager

Attachment: As Stated.

cc. :
- All Dept. Heads
- ISS Access Control
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